13th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Calendar for Week of July 2nd



Whoever loves father or mother more than me is not worthy of me." Matthew 10:37

Did You Know?

Next weekend we will have a 2nd collection for the Holy Father's, Peter's Pence, collection.

The Peter's Pence Collection derives its name from an ancient custom. In ninth-century England. King Alfred the Great collected money, a "pence," from landowners as financial support for the Pope. Today, the Peter's Pence Collection supports the Pope's philanthropy by giving the Holy Father the means to provide emergency assistance to those in need because of natural disaster, war, oppression, and disease. Please give generously.

USCCB.org

Ministry Schedules

Ministry schedules are available on our website, wwwsaintpaulparish.com To view, click on the "Stay Connected" tab. Then click "Volunteer Opportunities". In addition, current schedules are located on the back of the bulletin's monthly calendar insert.

INTENTIONS July 3 - July 9

Monday 8:30 am

Communion Service

8:30 am **Tuesday** United States of America

Wednesday 8:30 am

Adam & Stella Klocek ††

8:30 am **Thursday** Thuy Pham †

Friday 8:30 am

Betty Marx †

Saturday 8:30 am

Homebound

5:30 pm

Saint Paul Parishioners

Sunday 8:00 am

Ed Hummel † 10:30 am

Ken Rodakowski †

PRAYERS FOR THE SICK

Please keep the following parishioners, family members and friends in your prayers.

> Sandy Vanderzanden Terry lanora Jim Fisher **Bob Craviotto** Rita Martin Karen McDowell **Brian Miller** Chuck Lang Brad Hyder Barbara Lund Josie Helton Jaime Henslee-Koleno

Please continue to pray for those listed in our Book of Prayer.

* To allow space for others, if your prayers have been answered, please call the Parish Office.

Tuesday, July 4 - Independence Day

Parish Office Closed

8:30 am Mass - Church

Wednesday, July 5

9:30 am SVdP Meeting - Rm 3 7:30 pm Choir Practice - Church

Thursday, July 6

1:00 pm Scripture Study - Rm 6

6:00 pm Welcome Committee Mtg - Rm 6

*Be sure to contact the Parish Office during business hours to reserve a room in the Parish Center for your ministry activities.

Financial Report June 25, 2017

Total	\$ 9,977.86
Maintenance	\$ 86.00
Building Fund	\$ 150.00
E-Giving	\$ 4,075.00
Unidentified	\$ 534.86
Identified	\$ 5,142.00

Thank you for your generous support which helps to make St. Paul Church a warm and welcoming parish community.

Next Sunday, July 9th

Reading I: Zechariah 9:9-10 (100 A) Responsorial: Psalm 145:1-2,8-9,10-14

Reading II: Romans 8:9,11-13 Gospel: Matthew 11:25-30

Communion Antiphon: Psalm 34 (33):9

For Daily Readings please visit saintpaulparish.com

Youth and Education

Youth Programs

Thank you for a great year. Youth programs are on a break for the summer but will resume in October. Watch the bulletin for class information.

Pleas pray for our 16 high school youth who will attending Steubenville Youth Conference in San Diego in July.

Sacraments

Hurry in to pick up a registration packet for 2017 Confirmation Classes.

Classes will begin in September for high school aged youth!

Parish School

The School Office will be open minimal hours through-out the summer months but closed the full month of July. Please call the school and leave a message or email with any questions. For more info visit, www.saintpaul-school.org



ST. PAUL PARISH NEWS & EVENTS

Independence Day Mass

Tuesday, July 4th

The Parish Office will be closed in observance of Independence Day. However, Mass will be celebrated in the Church at 8:30 am on the 4th of July. What a great tradition to adopt into your home to help commemorate this historic day.

Festival of Lights Choir Trip December 23rd

The St. Paul Church Choir has been invited to the Festival of Lights at the Grotto in Portland on December 23rd. If you would like to join the choir and fellow parishioners for this festive event you may reserve your seat in advance.

For a flat rate of \$55 you will receive a bus ticket, admission into the Festival of Lights and dinner at the Laurelwood. *Cash bar option available

You may reserve your seat by paying online at saintpaulparish.com/forms or call the Parish Office, (541) 686.2345.

Pantry Needs

The Saint Vincent de Paul is in need of food donations to distribute to those in need from our community. They are looking for all non-perishable food items, specifically: canned meat (Spam, chicken, tuna, etc), canned fruit and cake mixes.

You may distribute your non-perishable donations in the SVdP basket located in the vestibule of the Church.

Thank you for your wonderful support.

Meals for Moms

At St. Paul Church we are proud of our many wonderful ministries and dedicated volunteers who provide for the Church.

One of our parish ministries that you may or may not be aware of is, "Meals for Moms". This group is composed of loving parents, just like yourself, who would honor an opportunity help welcome a new child into the family by providing a delicious meal.

If you or someone you know is in need of assistance from this wonderful ministry contact the Parish Office at (541) 686-2345.

Camp Gratitude

We would like to offer a huge "thank you" for making this year's Barnyard Round-up Vacation Bible School a success. Thank you to all the wonderful volunteers who helped with set-up, teachers, the youth ministry team and clean-up crew.

Thank you for all those who donated items to help create an authentic farm experience. Loaned items may be picked up in the Parish Office.

Divine Mercy Chaplet

Sundays at 10:00 am

Pray with us Sunday mornings as we meditate on the Divine Mercy Chaplet, Instructional pamphlets are located in the vestibule of the Church.

Weekly Chaplet Leaders are:

July 9th - Colleen Murray July 16th - Tim McDonald July 23rd - Brian Carrigan July 30th - Don Freeman

Garage Sale July 13th - 15th

Mark your calendars for the Annual Garage Sale, Discover great deals on books, clothes, household items, toys and much more.

Shop the collection of gently used treasures in the school gym on July 13th -14th at 9 am - 4 pm July 15th at 9 am - 3 pm.

Visit the Church website for additional information including donation drop off schedule and at home pick up appointments.

Scandi Volunteers

August 10th - 13th

We are seeking volunteers to help work the food booth and bake pies during the Junction City Scandinavian Festival. This festival is our largest single fundraiser for the parish. Please donate your time and support the Church. Sign up online at signup.com/go/bz4evr

Questions? Contact Gabrielle at guidero@gmail.com

Who's Counting?

In the beginning of the year we collected pledges for the annual Archbishop's Catholic Appeal (ACA).

As an expression of gratitude the Archdiocese of Portland has created a grant to fund a significant portion of the parish cost to a subscription of FORMED for one year! Formed is a fantastic virtual library of Catholic media, including videos, documentaries, study programs, books and so much more. FORMED is accessible on electronic devices.

At St. Paul Church we have not yet met our goal set by the Archdiocese. We are currently \$15,000 short and **64%** away from our goal. If you have not yet sent in your pledge, you are urged to do so immediately by turning in an ACA form found in the vestibule of the Church.

Funds raised form the Archbishop's Annual Appeal help to serve important ministries such as Catholic school scholarships, prison ministry, youth ministry, peace ministries, life and family ministries and many more.

We believe that **FORMED** would be a great benefit to our parish. Learn more at www.formed.org

CATHOLIC COMMUNITY EVENTS

St. Benedict Festival July 8th, 12:00 - 4:00 pm

Join us for the 3rd annual Saint Benedict Festival, at Mount Angel Abbey in St. Benedict, OR.

Enjoy Swiss-influenced cuisine served with Benedictine Brewery beer and Willamette Valley wines. Mingle with the monks while you enjoy tours, bocce ball, book signing, silent auction and more activities, including the opportunity to join the monks for noon prayer and 4:00 pm Vespers. Tickets are only \$50. Purchase tickets online at www.mountangelabbey.org

BBQ w/ Archbishop Sample Tuesday, August 22nd at 7:00 pm

Join us for an evening of food, fun and fellowship at Mater Dei Radio's Summer BBQ, celebrated at St. Paul Parish Hall. This will be a memorable night with dynamic presentations, raffle prizes, prayer, fellowship and delicious food. If you wish to be a part of this summer fundraiser for Catholic radio, purchase vour tickets at materdeiradio.com